MAXWELL PUBLIC SCHOOL

9th Main, Kalvan Nagar - | Block, HRBR Layout, Bangalore - 43

Estd.-1992

From,

The Principal

Maxwell Public School
Kalyannanagar — | Block,
Bangalore-560 043

Date: 03" December 2023

To,

Mr.Minoo Jokhi

122A, Kismat Building, Flat No.1,
Opp. B.P.T. Quarters, 1* Floor,
Sassoan Dock, Colaba,

Mumbai — 400 005.

Dear Sir,
Subject: Appreciation Letter

This letter is to express our special appreciation and gratitude for conducting the
Mathemagic and Memory Development in association with the Lions
International, District 317F held at Maxwell Public School on 29.12.2023. )

Heartfelt thanks for providing an enthusiastic and interactive session for
motivating the students. This act of kind consideration will be greatly
motivational for the future generation.

We wish to have you more often with interesting talks and topics. Wishing you
good health and wisdom.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

Priva.A.R.
Principal
Maxwell Public School



